
Flourish Dec 2021

Upcoming Events on Zoom:

Dec 2,   4:30p to 8p EVA  HOLIDAY PARTY at  Julie Cline’s home,
3510 Whitman Way, call to RSVP 408-655-0397

Presidents Notes:

I have had the honor to work with very talented and giving people in my tenure on the board.  I
started to make a list, but it would take the entire newsletter to call out everything that you have all
done to keep this club going.  So I will say I am grateful for you: Sloane, Sarah, Julie, Jeanne,
Denise, Candy, Wendell, Judi, Nitasha, Hadi, Margie, Clyde, Ron, Christine, Jennifer, Patrick in no
particular order, for volunteering to help keep our club running.  Thank you Carole for stepping
forward to guide the club in 2022.  I’ll see you next month back in my original spot as newsletter
editor.  Wishing you and your family a happy and healthy Holiday Season.  I hope to see you at the

Christmas Party! Shelly

HOLIDAY PARTY……... is TOMORROW: Dec 2 from 4:30 to 8p

Hurry up and call Julie Cline, ( 408-655-0397)
This is our first get-together in ages, come one come all, please bring a beverage, a

dish to share, your mask and wear something festive.   I'm also bringing my checkbook to
make a donation to Second Harvest Food Bank (in lieu of the white elephant game) and to
make my dues payment & a donation to EVA.

Happy Jolly Merry

A farewell of sorts:

It is time to pass the torch, I will no longer be your newsletter editor. I have learned so much with the
tech savvy team, we have gotten EVA really organized with google docs and that too was a learning curve. I
truly have enjoyed trying to bring some bright light in this crazy covid time, you have faithfully read my
newsletters, spelling errors and all, and i will miss this part. If you would have asked me if this was
something I would enjoy, I would have said “no”,  but I think of you all, as I type my words and it’s kept me
closer to EVA.  Im still a member, I will always be, but my husband is ready to retire and we are ready for the
next chapter and hopefully a good bit of travel.  Hope to see many of you tomorrow.

Sloane



“Artist of the Month”

We had another great artist of the month. We appreciate all who entered, you make this AOM possible
and here are the winners. See below for  the next theme, due Jan 20!

First Place: Safe+haven by Wendell Fiock                    Tie for 2nd: Untitled by Jeanne Wardrip



Tie for 2nd: Trapped in Tradition Hadi Adgee,               3erd:  To Beach Candy Yu,

Member News:

Our next AOM themed CHALLENGE is
PURPLE and it’s due at our JAN 20, 2022
Meeting IN-PERSON at the church.  So
excited for our first in-person meeting and
demo in over 1 ½ years!  Bring your purple
pieces and we will have them hang in the
lobby for 2-3 months.

Dues are Due:

Your 2022 dues are due!
- 40.00 member - 50.00 Family membership
** and 10.00 for a gallery page on the EVA
website.  Mail checks made out to” EVA”  (it is
fine to combine the 40 membership and the
10.00 fee in one check)  to: Candy YU
2718 Royalvale Way, San Jose, CA  95132

Contacts us at:

eastvalleyartists@gmail.com
www.eastvalleyartists.com

Follow us on:

@eastvalleyartists

President: Shelly Woollvin
Vice President: Sloane Perroots

Treasurer:
Publicity: Sarah Nguyen

Secretary:
Webmaster: Julie Cline

Newsletter: Sloane Perroots
Demo Scheduling: Hadi Aghee

Lisa Blaylock
Broker

(408)206-4404
www.lisablaylock.com

License Number #00920723
Serving Clients for over 35 years!

Foothill Presbyterian Church
5301 Mckee Road

San Jose, CA
95127
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